


Proposed 
PSERS Resolution 2010- 

Re:  Crestview Partners II (PF) LP 
December 9, 2010 

 
 
 RESOLVED, that the Finance Committee of the Public School Employees’ 
Retirement Board (the “Board”) hereby recommends moving the $200 million 
investment currently in Crestview Partners II (PF) LP to Crestview Partners II LP in 
accordance with the recommendation of Charles J. Spiller, Managing Director of Private 
Markets and Real Estate, dated December 9, 2010.  The final terms and conditions of 
the investment must be satisfactory to the Investment Office, the Office of Chief 
Counsel and the Executive Director, as evidenced either by the appropriate signatures 
on the implementing investment contract or by a memo to that effect appended to the 
implementing investment contract. 
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